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7 Polly Peabody Road
Bedford, NH 03110
(978) 660-1827 Cell

mjnutting@aol.com

September ?7?, 2012

Notice of Pre-Construction Survey Along Western Avenue
Dear Resident/Property Owner:

As you may know, the City of Cambridge is to begin an infrastructure improvement project near
your home or business. The project will require french and excavating to upgrade existing
underground utilities, as well as the removal and replacement of sidewalks and roadways.

The contractor for this work is: D’ Allessandro Corp.
41 Ledin Drive
Avon, MA 02322
508-559-6400

Prior to the start of construction the contractor is required to conduct a pre-construction survey of
nearby houses and buildings. This survey will be conducted by Mr. Michael J. Nutting, consultant
to I’ Allessandro Corp. and will have an identification badge indicating his association with the
City’s project. Photographs, video and notes will be taken about the conditions of properties
along Western Avenue in order fo have a record of conditions along the street prior to
construction.

The survey is scheduled to take place during the week of October 2?. This survey is offered at no
cost to you, and does not require that you be home during the process. Your yard or driveway
may briefly be entered in order to take photographs or video.

If you have any questions or concerns about the pre-construction survey, or would like to be
present when your property is entered, please contact Michael Nutting at 978-660-1827.

You can also contact Rebecca Fuentes, Assistant Commissioner for Administration at the
Cambridge Department of Public Works, at 617-349-6948 or tfucnicsiicam!] deema.gov, with
any questions or concerns related to the Western Avenue Improvements.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Nutting
Engineer/Geophysicist




